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The Oregon Wildlife Coalition - nine organizations advocating for wildlife conservation 

- continues to oppose House Bill 4080. We submitted detailed written comments for 

the February 9 meeting of the House Committee on Environment and Natural 

Resources, which are hereby incorporated by reference, and submit these additional 

comments for the February 14 meeting. 

 

HB 4080 was originally scheduled for public hearing February 9. In connection with 

that meeting, 106 groups and individuals submitted written testimony (including those 

submitting testimony jointly). Of those, 82 (77 percent) opposed the bill. 

 

The hearing scheduled for February 9 was carried over to February 14. Thus, all 

testimony submitted for the Febuary 9 hearing should be considered in connection 

with the February 14 hearing. 

 

Thank you for considering these additional comments. 


